
Misty Richard, Principal 
Tracy Dorsey, Assistant Principal 

Jami Cavalier, Instructional Coach 
 
 
 
 

 
Lisa Park Elementary School 

Striving for Excellence in Academics, Behavior, & Character 
 
Vision: ​Lisa Park Elementary will ​foster cumulative growth​ as each student 
excels academically meeting individual, grade-level, and school-wide goals with 
the guidance of ​expert teachers and leaders​.  Social interactions will be 
developed through the recognition of diverse cultures ​creating a positive 
climate​ conducive to learning.  By cultivating the needs of and ​providing 
enrichment​ for the whole child, all students will be ​prepared for the next 
educational level​ leading to college and career readiness. 
 
Mission:​  ​Striving for Excellence in Academics, Behavior, and Character 

PBIS:   ​Lisa Park Elementary R.O.A.R.S. 
 
Wow! We had an awesome first month of school.  Our students are doing a 
fabulous job learning and following school procedures.  They have shown us what it 
means to strive for excellence in academics, behavior, and character.  Thank you for 
your help in making this a great start to a great school year.  
 
Labor Day Holiday-  

● All TPSD schools will be closed on Monday, September 2nd due to Labor 
Day.  

 
Spirit Shirt Sales- 

● Our Lisa Park Spirit Shirt Sale ends on Wednesday, September 4th. Please 
turn in your order form and money by this day if you plan on purchasing a 
shirt. 
 

PTC Meeting- 



● Our 1st PTC meeting of the year will be on Thursday, September 5th @ 6:30 
pm. This is a great opportunity for parents to become involved in the 
planning of upcoming school events.  We hope to see you there! 
 

Blue Star Mothers Fundraiser- 
● Blue Star Mothers will be holding a fundraising activity on Friday, September 

6th.  Students who voluntarily donate $1.00 to this cause will be allowed to 
wear red, white, and  blue on this designated day.  The proceeds will benefit 
the Blue Star Mothers of Louisiana #2 who send care packages to deployed 
troops around the world.  
 

Beta Inductions- 
● Beta Club Inductions will take place on Tuesday, September 10th @ 6:00 

pm. All eligible students will receive invitations for the ceremony. Please 
contact Ms. L. Champagne, Ms. Luke, or Mr. DeHart if you have any 
questions regarding the event.  
 

Progress Reports- 
● Progress reports will go home on Wednesday, September 11th.  Please sign 

your child’s progress report and return it to school as soon as possible. 
  

School Pictures- 
● School pictures will be on Thursday, September 12th. All students must wear 

school uniforms to take their pictures. 
 
Texas Roadhouse Night- 

● Lisa Park’s Texas Roadhouse Night is Thursday, September 19th. Please stop 
by and mention Lisa Park to help support our school. 
 

Classroom Websites:  
● Have you checked out our teacher websites? They will keep you up to date 

with classroom news, assignments, and resources.  Please visit the website 
of your child’s teacher frequently to stay informed. 

 
Enrichment Clubs: 

● Our enrichment clubs are in full swing.  Students in grades 1st-6th were able 
to visit their enrichment clubs for the first time on Friday, August 30th. 
4th-6th grade students will meet with their second enrichment club on 



Friday, September 6th. 1st-3rd grade students will meet with their clubs 
again on September 13th .  

 
Game Room News:  

● A special thank you goes out to Mr. Tony Herques and Mr. Joey Herques from 
McDonald’s Max Food Management, Inc.  They donated a ping pong table 
and three 32” tvs to our game room. Lisa Park truly appreciates your 
generosity. 
 

PBIS News: 
● For the month of September, we will be reinforcing the character trait, 

“Responsibility.” September’s Student of the Month will be a student who 
displays this character trait. 

● Our PBIS reward for August will be a snowball recess on September 3rd for 
students in grades 3rd - 6th and September 4th for PreK - 2nd. This is a 
celebration for students who followed ROARS expectations in the classroom 
and did not have any major office referrals for the month of August. 

● Our next celebration cycle will begin on September 3rd and go through 
September 27th. 

● Our October reward celebration will be a Class-O-Treat activity. Any candy 
donations that you can make would be GREATLY appreciated! 

 
Contact Information:  

● School phone: 985-876-1055 
● Website: lpe-tpsd-la.schoolloop.com 
● Facebook: @LisaParkWildcats 
● Twitter: @LPElementary 


